WCHS BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 
May 5, 2021 – 7:00 PM
In Attendance: Rob Demske, Robin Yentis, Bridget Calhoun, David Chen, Jesse Smith, Melissa Isaacson, Dwight Fettig, Patrick Skellchock, Jeff Fritz, Tamara Greenspan, Scott Greenspan, Marcy Kriendler, Principal Heckart, Christina Suggs, Bethany Zheng, Christy Howard, Sabrina Broadhead, Wenling Li, Catherine Miller, Amy Pogorelc, Arnold Tarzy, Paul Jacobson, Alison Moylan, Natalie Kupinsky, Christy Howard, Amy Quackenboss, Jeff Fritz, Carrie Frey, Benjamin Woods, Marcy Kreindler, Adrianne Gershberg 
The meeting was called to order at 7:03pm.
The minutes from the April meeting were approved.
President’s Report
· To express interest in running for a position on the Booster Club Board, Rob noted that the formal process involves sending him an email stating your intent.  The slates will be drafted and voted on during the June Booster Club meeting.
· Rob thanked the coaches for getting parents to join the Booster Club and noted that several teams will receive over $1000.
Membership
· [bookmark: _Hlk65691713]Allegra developed yard signs for Booster Club members who opted to receive a sign.  There are about 125 members who requested signs.  Signs will be ordered next week.  Amy will be looking to the Board and Team Reps to assist in delivering the signs.
· Amy will contact Team Reps on Monday to provide updates.
· 100% membership - $300; 15% for teams that work to achieve 100%.
· David reported that we are at about 250 members.  

Spirit Committee
· Senior wall
· It was a huge success! All the senior signed and there were pictures taken.
· The committee is working on quotes for next year for this project and the press box.
Senior Honor Committee 
· The committee is working on raising funds for the Senior Banners.  These banners will go around the stadium and will be hanging during graduation.  Athletes will be able to take them home with them.

Athletic Director’s Report
· Athletes are able to remove their mask when competing if the temperature is above 80 degrees.
· Spring sports are moving along very well.
· Friday starts the season.
· Currently only 2 adults are allowed per student, however, this may be changing.
· There will be a post season, but it has not yet been determined what that will be.
· Jesse is working to fix the field hockey field including the entrance.  The new entrance will have a ticket/concession stand that will include power.  
· In a few weeks, they are starting combined competitions for seniors who were involved in winter sports (only basketball and wrestling).  
· They are working on a way to honor the senior from winter sports unable to participate in the combined competitions.
· Jesse thanked the Booster Club for all their hard work during a very challenging year. 
· Jesse mentioned that June 7th is the date for sports night for incoming 9th graders.  All the teams will have tables set up in the stadium for students to talk to the coaches and current athletes. 
Next Steps
· Rob encouraged the team reps to continue to reach out their parents to join the Booster Club.
Adjourned at 7:25pm. 
 
